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We have had such a busy week at Brambles, we have 

continued to discover different types of mini beasts 

and explored bees on Monday for National Bee Day. 

We found a millipede in our large parts area and even 

spotted a butterfly in our herb garden. 

 The Reception Teachers came over to visit us and 

introduce themselves to all of the children. 

On Thursday while our Reception friends were on their 

school trip, we spent some time over in the Reception 

wing. We had a wonderful time playing in their garden 

and then spent some time exploring the classrooms. 

After half term, we will continue to support our 

Brambles children with their school transitions and 

visit other parts of the school. 

We have been notified of a few cases of chicken pox 

in the setting, symptoms include temperature, 

headache, loss of appetite and fluid filled blister 

bumps. If your child has any of these symptoms please 

keep them at home. 

 
Our number of the week:  4 

Our key words: Ladybird, beetle, spots, antenna, hind 

wings and elitra. 

Letter of the week: P 

Alliteration Rhyme: Pietro the proud parrot. 

 

 

Something Special 

 
Brambles Leaver’s Assembly will be on Thursday 18th 

July at 2.15pm. 

 More details will follow after half term. 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Vicki, 

Miss Lorraine and Miss Treasure. 
 

 
 

 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: What the ladybird heard by Julia 

Donaldson and 10 little ladybirds by 

Melanie Gerth. 

 

Song: Can you move with me? 

 
 

Rhyme:  Five Little Ladybugs 

 

 

As the weather begins to get warmer, please 

ensure that your child has sun cream applied 

before they come into Brambles and that their 

shoulders are covered. 

Brambles will supply a sun hat while they are in 

the setting. 

Thank you. 

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

Monday 27th-Friday 31st May 

Half Term 

 

Tuesday 4th June 

Reception Parents Evening 7pm 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


